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2025 Spring
​Scholarships

CONGRATULATIONS!
Spring Scholars!

Congratulations to these wonderful students on receiving the 2025
Spring General Scholarship. We are happy to recognize their

ongoing dedication and commitment to improving themselves and
becoming invested members or our community.

Alyssa Griego - University of New Mexico - Nursing
David Maldonado - University of New Mexico Valencia - Business

Lincoln Silva - University of New Mexico - Accounting
Makayla Chavez - University of New Mexico - Education

Rianna Jaramillo - University of New Mexico - Elementary Education
Rosendo Roybal - University of New Mexico - Undecided
Sofia Beals - University of New Mexico - Sociology/ Music
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